
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Love God – Love People 
 
 

A Warm Welcome to Everyone! 
 

19th October 2019 
 

Sermon: “The Reward of Grace” by Pastor 
Mark Borrett 

 __________________ 
 

Church Address 
48 Burnt Lane, Great Yarmouth  

NR31 0PG 
 

Website 
greatyarmouth.adventistchurch.org.uk  

 
Contacts 

Pastor Mark Borrett 07729 997699 
Mark.Borrett@outlook.com 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Great Yarmouth 

Seventh-day AdvenMst Church  

 

Special Prayer Requests 
 
Enid Fleming, Joan Frost, Philip 
Franklin, Manogaran Family, Isaac  
Ngwenya, The Country.   
__________________________ 
 
Dates for Diary – October 
26th  Michael Walker 
 
Dates for Diary – November 
2nd  Mark Borrett + Fellowship 
Lunch and Church Family Fellowship 
9th David Andrews 
16th  Mark Borrett 
23rd  George Nyatanga 
30th  Paul Manogaran 
 

 

 

Pastor Mark’s Blog  

 
 

We are moving to the close of our 

series on the Parables of Jesus.  Today we 

will look at the “Parable of the Labourers” 

found at the beginning of Matthew 20. 

“The truth of God’s free grace had 

been almost lost sight of by the Jews. The 

rabbis taught that God’s favour must be 

earned. The reward of the righteous they 

hoped to gain by their own works. Thus, 

their worship was prompted by a grasping, 

mercenary spirit. From this spirit even the 

disciples of Christ were not wholly free, and 

the Saviour sought every opportunity of 

showing them their error. “White, E. G. 

(1900). Christ’s Object Lessons (p. 390). 

 
 

We are here to help 
 

If you have any requests, please 
contact Pastor Mark or a local Church Elder. 
 

For example: Prayer request, what 
does it mean to be a Christian, what is a 
Seventh-day Adventist, Baptism, 
Membership of the Local Church, Bible 
Study, Pastoral Visit, Pastoral Counselling, 
Baby Dedication, Marriage, Wills or Funeral. 
 
 

Pastor Mark Borrett 07729 997699 
Mark.Borrett@outlook.com 

 

 
 

Sunset Times 
Today Sabbath ends at: 17:51 

Next week Sabbath starts: 17:38 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sabbath School 

 
2019 – 4th Quarter Lesson Study 

 
 

 
 
 

Memory Text 

“Blessed be the Lord God of our 
fathers, who has put such a thing 

as this in the king’s heart, to 
beauMfy the house of the Lord 

which is in Jerusalem”  
 

(Ezra 7:27, NKJV). 
 

Announcements  

 
A Special Welcome: A special welcome to all our 

visitors who have joined us today. It is a pleasure to 

have you with us. If this is your first time with us, we 

hope that you feel at home and enjoy our fellowship. 

Fellowship Lunch: Please join us for refreshments and 

lunch after the service. 

Weekly Prayer Meeting: To be announced 

Church Offerings Updates -                                       Last 

Sabbath Offerings £ (Church closed for joint worship 

at Great Yarmouth) Please continue to support the 

church through your offerings that we can carry on 

with our church programs laid out for this year. 

  

Vegetarian Cooking Demonstration Sunday 21st 

January. We are inviting you to attend our next 

vegetarian cooking demo 1 pm in the church hall. 

Bring a friend with you. For more details please ask 

Bro. Errol or Sr. Beth Victorio. 

  

Happy Sabbath! 

 
Family Service 

 
 

Opening Prayer  

Welcome and Announcements 

Hymn: [SDAH] - 600 – Hold Fast Till I 
Come 

CongregaMonal Prayer 

Tithes & Offerings 

Children’s Story 

Hymn: [SDAH] 321 – My Jesus, I Love 
Thee 

Scripture Reading: Mahhew 19:30 – 
20:16 

Sermon: “The Reward of Grace” by 
Pastor Mark Borreh 

Hymn: [SDAH] 476 – Burdens Are Liied 
at Calvary 

BenedicMon 
 
 

Services  

 
Sabbath School  

1st Quarter Lesson Study  

“I See, I Want, I Take” Lesson 2 

Bro. Luka Mhishi 

Memory Text: “Now he who received 

seed among the thorns is he who hears 

the word, and the cares of this world and 

the deceitfulness of riches choke the 

word, and he becomes unfruitful” 

(Matthew 13:22, NKJV). 

  

  

  

 
Announcements 

 
Prayer Meeting is this Monday at 
7.30pm at the Great Yarmouth Church.  
We will continue our study of Romans.  
 
The next Church Family Fellowship is on 
November 2nd at the Great Yarmouth 
Church after Fellowship Lunch.  We will 
discuss plans for the Christmas 
Community Service, plus begin Week of 
Prayer.  
 
Week of Prayer will be from Saturday 
2nd November through Friday 8th 
November. Please let Pastor Mark know 
if you can host one of the meetings. 
 
Our Year End Festive Meal will be on 
Sunday, 15th December at 1pm at the 
Wherry Hotel, Bridge Road, Oulton 
Broad, Lowestoft, NR32 3LN. Please note 
the date and look out for a sign-up 
sheet.  
 
Local Budget Giving for July through 
September was £1868.01, compared to 
a budget of £1774.50.  Thank you!  Ask 
for details on how you can also help our 
local budget through gift aid.  
 
Pastor Mark and Norma will be away in 
Turkey from Thursday October 24th 
through Thursday October 31st. 
 
 
 
Latest news and sermons on the Church 


